
 

Dear Director, 

You are cordially invited to attend Directors’ Symposium 2024 in Mauritius at Labourdonnais Hotel 

Waterfront from the 23rd – 26th September 2024. 

This Symposium intends to provide board members with a practical insight into the role and fit of directors 

Governance into the broader governance framework. Big data, ESG and role of boards, liability risk, 

stakeholder activism and financial know how, form part of the list of roles and responsibilities for Board 

members which is ever increasing and ever changing.  

This symposium is mainly to help both public and private board members become more effective and 

informed. Join this symposium to tackle relevant topics and cohort of peers facing similar challenges, and 

apply new found knowledge to your specific board role that will enhance your learning and success. This 

symposium will expose directors beyond compliance and to explore how to best represent their 

stakeholders. 

Kindly find attached herewith the detailed programme and registration form for your attention. Kindly fill 

in the registration form with the details of all the directors attending and send it back to us. 

NOTE: We have special hotel rates for all our attendees at Labourdonnais Hotel. 

We look forward to welcoming you at this very informative Symposium. 

Yours in Service 

 

 
Tsekiso Tsopane 
Head: Projects and Business Developments-Africa 

LenMore Training Institute cc 

_________________________ 

A: Office 2 Elizabeth Centre, Pres. Kruger Str. Westonaria, Johannesburg 

P: +27 11 754 1130/1173   C: 083 511 7530  F: 086 691 4604 

E: tsekiso@lenmoregroup.co.za  

W: www.lenMoregroup.co.za 
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